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Dear Mr Pierce

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Australian Energy Market
Commission’s additional consultation on specific issues related to the
expanding competition in metering and related services proposed
amendments.

| am pleased to see that the Commission has given further consideration to two
of the issues raised by the Energy Markets and Programs Division (the
Division) in its previous submission, namely a lack of options available to the
metering coordinator where a customer refuses a new advanced meter and the
allocation of liabilities and responsibilities associated with informing customers
of planned and unplanned interruptions.

The Division has reviewed the AEMC's proposed additional amendments to the
rules and consider that they adequately address the concerns raised in relation
to these two issues.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment on the Australian Energy
Market Commission’s additional consultation on specific issues related to the
expanding competition in metering and related services proposed
amendments. Should you have any questions in relation to this submission,
please contact Ms Rebecca Knights, on (08) 8226 5500.

Yours Sincerely

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,
ENERGY MARKETS AND PROGRAMS DIVISION
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